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Watermain break on McComber Road 
to be repaired 

 
(Kahnawake – 26, Enníska/February 2024) 
 
The Public Works Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform road users that there will be a partial road closure 
on McComber Road, in the area behind Matty’s Park. 
 
The partial road closure (See map below) will take place tomorrow 
(Tuesday, February 27) beginning at 7am until repairs are completed. 
 

 
 
If further information is required, please contact Public Works at 450-
632-5825. 
 
The 24-Hour Waterline and Sewer Emergency Hotline is 514-891-
9751. 
 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:david.lahache@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

